
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Today, your child has received a bamboo  spoon. These will be used to create a puppet of a 

character from a book at home. It can be any story character you want and you can use 

any materials you would like to. There are some ideas for inspiration below. Please enjoy        

making your chosen character with your child /  children and return it to school as soon at is 

ready but no later than Thursday 13th 

May. All the puppets made at home 

will be celebrated. 

Many thanks for your continued   

support. 

 


